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5th Local Eye Camp - November 20th!

We will be holding our 5th Annual Local Eye Camp on Saturday, November 20th at the
St. Mary's Eye and Surgery Center (Palisades Park, NJ), where patients will have the
opportunity to receive charitable cataract surgery from our experienced Vision Care
Ophthalmologists.

This year, the examinations will be given through pre-scheduled appointments.

For more information, please contact Amy Ahn at amyahn@vcs2020.org. Thank you.

http://visioncareusa.org
mailto:amyahn@vcs2020.org


Vision Care Joins KCC Health EXPO



Recently, Vision Care USA participated in the Korean Community Center of Tenafly's
annual Health Living Expo where we provided free eye screening for cataracts and
glaucoma to community members.

Special thanks to our dedicated volunteer team Dr. John Lee, Jacey, and Brandon for a
job well done!

Sincerely,

Vision Care USA

Give Today Visit Our Website

Vision Care USA, Inc. is a 501(c)(3) tax-exempt organization.
Federal Tax ID Number: 81-1916116

New! Follow Our Instagram Page: @visioncare.usa
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